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REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR CONSULTING SERVICES 
STORAGE, DISTRIBUTION AND PRICING OF  

REGULATED PETROLEUM PRODUCTS 
 
The Newfoundland and Labrador Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities (the “Board”) is seeking 
the services of a consultant to provide advisory services in the area of petroleum products storage, 
distribution and pricing in the Province. The consultant will assist the Board in its work relating to 
the regulation of maximum wholesale and retail prices for regulated motor and heating fuels. 
 
The Request for Proposal is posted on the Board’s website at www.pub.nl.ca or may be obtained 
from Cheryl Blundon, Director of Corporate Services & Board Secretary by e-mail at ito@pub.nl.ca 
or by phone 1-866-782-0006. 
 
The closing date for the submission of proposals is 3:00 p.m., Newfoundland Standard Time, 
Wednesday, August 18, 2021. 
 
 
Cheryl Blundon 
Director, Corporate Services  
& Board Secretary 
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